
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

POLICY REVIEW SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING  

NOVEMBER 28, 2016 MINUTES 

 

 

 

Roll Call:    Mike Ludwick, Walter Kruzel, Vin Grady 

Also Present:   Chris Drezek, Deputy Superintendent  

Audience:  Lindsey Bruce 

 

 

Call to Order: 

Mr. Ludwick called the Policy Committee to order at 5:20 PM. 

 

Audience Participation: 

 

Lindsey Bruce expressed her concerns with the current transportation policy. 

 

Items from the Table: 

Committee members continued their discussion regarding Policy #3545.1 Transportation of 

Pupils.  Mr. Drezek is still waiting for transportation costs.  Dr. Schumann will draft a letter. 

 

Committee members discussed CABE policy services. 

 

Adjournment: 

Mr. Kruzel moved, seconded by Mr. Grady to adjourn the November 28, 2016 Policy Committee 

meeting.  A vote by show-of-hands 3-0-0 passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting stood adjourned at 5:42 PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Chris Drezek 

Deputy Superintendent  


